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Course Update

We are removing the water pump in the pump house
on #14 for bearing repairs. The pump will be
removed and taken to Olive Branch, MS for repairs.
We have been unable to water the course the way we
would have liked due to the reduced level of
capacity of this pump. We are also still planning to
remove trees along Green Oaks drive due to root
problems that are causing damage to the road and
sidewalks.

Golf Cart Fundraiser

The Golf Cart Fundraiser was a huge success. The
winner of the cart was Nelda Humphries.

After all of the expenses were paid for the fund
raiser, we made about $6500.00.

We are grateful to all of you who helped sell
tickets, bought tickets, and participated in the
fundraiser. We are very appreciative of those of
you who showed up for the final night to see who

won. We have had several comments from people
who enjoyed the event.

Fundraisers like these help to insure that we can
run the club in a way that will provide enjoyment
for the members, and keep member dues and fees
down.

Thanks Again!!!

Membership Report

We lost two long time club members this month. Ronnie
Pennington and Jerry Gentry have been with the club for
several years and have decided to resign. We would like to
wish Ronnie and Jerry well and thank them for their many
years of supporting this club as members and volunteers.

This brings our current membership level to 123 regular
members and 4 junior members. Please encourage
everyone you know to consider joining and supporting our
club.

Clubhouse Renovations

We are still seeking input from members on
our Clubhouse renovations plan. You can
see any member of the committee working
on this project if you have any suggestions.
Members of the committee are Greg Bryant,
Sherry Taylor, Joey Persechino, Francine
Williams, and Vicki Evans. If you would like
to see the proposed layout, a copy is
available in the clubhouse.
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